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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA prohibited a dangerous light chain
(Prague, August 3, 2021) The Czech Trade Inspection Authority has detected electrical equipment in the domestic market that may pose a serious safety risk to consumers. The product is a light chain sold under the name Phenix LED LIGHT.

The Czech Trade Inspection Authority has detected a dangerous electrical device on offer to consumers - the Phenix LED LIGHT 100L=10m=1.6m light chain, model V8F50, with non-replaceable light sources, equipped with an electronic unit for creating light effects and a retractable double-pole fork. 

The CTIA found a serious safety risk to consumers as: 

1. the power supply lead is not securely anchored to the electronic light effects unit and is not sufficiently secured against pulling out (connected only by fusible material and soldering). The user may pull the lead out of the unit when handling the lead, exposing live parts of the product and potentially causing serious electric shock or death to the user. 

2. the mechanical strength of the electronic lighting effects unit is not sufficient, the cover can be easily removed from the controller by hand without force or tool, thereby making the live parts of the product accessible. The user may touch the live part of the product which is live, and serious electric shock or death to the user may occur.

The CTIA has imposed a protective measure on the seller pursuant to Section 50(3) of Act No. 90/2016 Coll., . on conformity assessment of selected products when made available in the market, which is the immediate withdrawal of the product, which is dangerous and has already been placed on the market. The product has been reported to the contact point at the MIT and information about it has been published in the RAPEX system.  

Product information:

Product name:
  
                        
Phenix LED LIGHT 100L=10m=1.6m

Model type/ number:


světelný řetěz / model V8F50

EAN:




6954871268639

Identification data of manufaturer:         
not displayed
Identification data of importer:

not displayed
Distributor:
 not displayed
Country of origin:
 not displayed
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Contact:       Spokesperson of the CTIA
                                                            Phone:
+420 296 366 233  
                       Mgr. Jiří Fröhlich
                                                            Mobile: 
+420 602 105 376

                                                            E-mail:
mluvci@coi.cz

